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Monday 2/28 Related Arts Week E (PK) and B 

Tuesday 3/1  

Wednesday 3/2 Dismissal 1:45 

Thursday 3/3  

Friday 3/4 Dress like your favorite Dr. Suess 
Character.  

Monday 3/7 Related Arts Week F (PK) and C 
i-Ready Spirit Week  
PTO Spirit Night – Bojangles 

Tuesday 3/8 PTO Meeting 6:30  

Wednesday 3/9 Dismissal 1:45 

Thursday 3/10 Field Day 

Friday 3/11 No School – Teacher Planning 
Day  

M-F  3/14 – 3/18 No School – Spring Break  

Monday 3/21 Related Arts Week F (PK) and C 
PAWS Celebration K-1 

Tuesday 3/22 PAWS Celebration 2-3 

Wednesday 3/23 Dismissal 1:45 
Cougars with Character 
Assemblies 

Thursday 3/24 PAWS Celebration 4-5 

Friday 3/25 Picture Day 
Dress your best!  

Cougar Column 
John A. Crookshank Elementary 

 
Bethany Mitidieri, Principal 

Gwen Kling, Assistant Principal 
Christi Thomas, Assistant Principal 

 

 

ONE Team!  
ONE Goal! 

Success for 
ALL! 

 

Week of February 28, 2022 
 

 

What’s Cooking in the Cougar Café? 
Monday - Chicken nuggets- Assorted Fruits and 

Vegetables-Milk 
Tuesday-Hotdogs - Assorted Fruits and Vegetables-Milk 
Wednesday-Breaded Chicken Sandwich - Assorted Fruits 

and Vegetables-Milk 
Thursday-Cheese/pepperoni Pizza- Assorted Fruits and 

Vegetables-Milk 
Friday-Cheeseburger- Assorted Fruits and Vegetables-Milk 

 

 

i-Ready Spirit Week 
March 7 to March 10 

See the flyer below for each day’s 
activity!  

 

PAWS Celebration 
This quarter’s PAWS Celebration will 
be at Treaty Park. Eligible students 

will be going to the park the week of 
March 21st. Keep an eye out for 

permission slips that will be coming 
home soon.  

 
Coming Soon: March 14th – March 18th 

Cougars With Character 
This quarter’s Cougars with Character 

Assemblies will be on Wednesday March 
23rd. At this time, we are unable to have 
parents attend. We will let you know if 

this policy changes.   

 

https://www.pambelcher.com/
https://www.villageinn.com/locations/st-augustine-fl/


 
 

 

  

IMPORTANT! Parent Consent Survey 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/parent-consent-form/ 

Parents, please complete the Parental Consent Form for your child/children. Parental consent allows the 

student to receive health services from the school nurse while at school, to include care and treatment for 

illness and injury. This includes giving medication approved to be administered at school. This DOES NOT 

AUTHORIZE:  Invasive screening or procedure (COVID-19 testing, blood draw, vaccinations, etc.), 

preventative health care, medication administration, mental health counseling, therapy (physical therapy, 

occupational therapy, etc.), or other services that have traditionally required specific direction and consent 

(administration of medication, medical procedures, medical management of chronic health conditions, etc.). 

FAQ and Related Information 
1. What services does the requested parental consent cover? 

• The services traditionally provided by St. Johns County school nurses, including first aid, nursing 
assessment, health appraisal, meeting emergency health needs, nutrition assessment, referral of students to 
appropriate health treatment, health counseling and emergency treatment. 

2. What services are not covered by the requested consent? 
• Invasive screening or procedure (COVID-19 testing, blood draw, vaccinations, etc.) 

• Preventative health care 
• Medication administration 
• Mental health counseling 
• Therapy (physical therapy, occupational therapy, etc.) 
• Other services that have traditionally required specific direction and consent (administration of medication, 

medical procedures, medical management of chronic health conditions, etc.) 
3. Why require a consent for the school nurse and school clinic now? 

• The District is requesting the consent at this time to comply with the Parents’ Bill of Right as interpreted by 
the Florida Department of Health. 

4. Will students receive emergency treatment if parents decline to sign the release?  
• Yes.  In the event of a medical emergency, school nurses and staff will respond appropriately as necessary 

to protect the student’s health and safety given the circumstances of the emergency. The school will contact 
the parents, or in their absence, the student’s emergency contacts on file with the school so that they can 
make the necessary care and treatment decisions. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

With the increase in COVID-19 numbers and need to make sure we are timely with our communication; we are asking 

parents to use an online form to report a positive student and we will adjust how we communicate with you regarding 

a positive COVID-19 case on campus. 

To notify us of your child’s positive COVID-19 test result we are requesting that you complete the Optional Positive 

Student Reporting Form located here: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-

boRDUdd7PTxJF7NMpeGQuOXX5S5UOURZS1gyRERDN1pUOFZPQVFMWkhRNTdCSy4u  However, should you feel you 

need to discuss your child’s COVID-19 scenario in detail, please feel free to bypass the form and call the District 

COVID Support Team at 904-547-8230. 

When we receive information regarding a positive student, we will communicate to all parents in the classroom that 

there has been a positive case in your child’s class. In the past, we have only communicated to close contacts. By 

making this adjustment, we can notify parents faster and more efficiently. 

We continue to ask you to monitor your child for symptoms and keep them home if they are not well. We want 

students to be in school learning and we also want children healthy and safe. We are in this together and will continue 

to work together to navigate this new normal.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding. If you have any questions, please call 904-547-8230 for further 

clarification.  

Sincerely, 

SJCSD Administration 

 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/parent-consent-form/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DV9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUdd7PTxJF7NMpeGQuOXX5S5UOURZS1gyRERDN1pUOFZPQVFMWkhRNTdCSy4u&data=04%7C01%7CCathy.Hutchins%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C69e5afb4ad5e4a3c194a08d9e68a713f%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637794304541197235%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=dBg0BdkBdVFC3gKJaYk5HNhhEAsOkTcMD6SAfKzrzys%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DV9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUdd7PTxJF7NMpeGQuOXX5S5UOURZS1gyRERDN1pUOFZPQVFMWkhRNTdCSy4u&data=04%7C01%7CCathy.Hutchins%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C69e5afb4ad5e4a3c194a08d9e68a713f%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637794304541197235%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=dBg0BdkBdVFC3gKJaYk5HNhhEAsOkTcMD6SAfKzrzys%3D&reserved=0


 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

PTO Meetings 
 

Mar. 8th 
6:30  
p.m. 

Media 
Center and 

Zoom 

Apr. 12th 
6:30  
p.m. 

Media 
Center and 

Zoom 

May 12th 
6:30  
p.m. 

 Meeting 
and Election 

 

 

 

 

Visit our Online Store!  
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/crookshank-pto 

Hoodies: Beat the chill with CES Cougar hoodies!  We currently have 
pullover hoodies in youth sizes and zip-up hoodies in adult sizes for 

sale in our Online Store. 
 

 

Smencils are 
Back!  

Smencils will be on sale 
again starting March 1 

(next week!) on 
Tuesday and 

Thursday mornings 
before school!  $2 each 

or $5 for 3!  
 (Don't forget to bring 

exact change.) 

 
 
 

Become a Business Partner and your logo can go here. You can see the different levels of support on our website. 

 

Update on Twosday 2-22-22! 
Thank you to all the students and staff who 

brought in canned goods on TWOSDAY!   
Here's what Epic Cure had to say:  

"Our patrons shopping Thursday afternoon, 
yesterday, were so appreciative of the 240 

pounds of dry good donated by 
Crookshank.  In this time where inflation is 

really hurting families that were already 
struggling, every bit we can do to help 

matters.  Thank you for caring!!!"  
You certainly are caring, Cougars! 

 

 

Spirit 
Night 

March 7- Spirit 
Night at 

Bojangles. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Birthday Messages 
Want to see your child's name 
in lights?  You can!  Visit our 

Online Store to sign 
up!  (Orders should be given 
at least a week in advance.) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contest 
Alert!  

Spirit Wear Contest 
ends March 1st! Show 
off your school spirit 

and you could win 
$10 credit to use in 

our Online Store. 
This could go 

towards stickers, 
hoodies and more. 

Like and follow us on 
Facebook and 

Instagram to see how 
to enter.  

 
 

https://my.cheddarup.com/c/crookshank-pto
https://www.anastasiachurch.org/anastasia-16
https://premiermartialarts.com/staugustine/
https://www.google.com/maps/dir/bojangles+st+augustine/data=!4m6!4m5!1m1!4e2!1m2!1m1!1s0x88e4293349d95b21:0xd266214305b49f22?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwia06K_lqP2AhXzSzABHcHSAgoQ9Rd6BAg3EAQ
https://jleeconstruction.com/


 
 

  



 
 

  

Our PTO is on Facebook and Instagram 

                               

Tap on the icon above and it will take you right to our Facebook or Instagram page. From there you can 

“Like” or “Follow” us and get to see everything we have planned for our Crookshank Cougars!  

https://www.facebook.com/crookshankpto/
http://instagram.com/crookshankpto?.utm_medium=copy_link


 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
Our goal is to have 100% of our students register online and take the challenge. 

 
  



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

  



 
 


